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Summary:

Syngman Rhee wanted Philip to inform Firth Sterling that Korea is setting up a refinery,
so the proposition they sent via Mr. Goodfellow doesn't interest him.
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July 8, 1954

Dear Philip:

I am in receipt of a letter from Mr,
Goodfellow in which he enclosed a letter from
Firth Sterling concerning the construction of
a plant for the beneficiation of tungsten ores.

I wish you would inform Firth Sterling
that we are setting up a refinery in Korea
therefore I do not believe we would be interested
in a proposition to ship the products of our mines
to America. We have propositions from companies
411 over the world and are in the process of
comparing them to select the most satisfactory
proposal, If Ficth Sterling is interested in
submitting a proposition on a firm contruct or
on a commission basis I wish they would forward
it to you for transmittal,
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